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Honduras
October 24, 2012

Alert: The Honduran Adoption Authority,
Instituto Hondureño de la Niñez y la Familia
(IHNFA), has Resumed Normal Operations

This alert updates the alert published on October 17, 2012 regarding the
temporary closure of the Instituto Hondureño de la Niñez y la Familia
(IHNFA), due to a labor strike.  U.S. Embassy Tegucigalpa confirmed that as
of Friday, October 19, 2012, the strike ended and IHNFA is operating
normally.  Prospective adoptive parents with cases currently pending with
IHNFA are encouraged to seek updates on their cases from their adoption
service provider.
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